
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA--(Marketwired - Sep 10, 2015) - Meadow Bay Gold Corp. ("Meadow Bay Gold" or the
"Company") (TSX:MAY) announced that it has retained Layne Christensen Company of Chandler, Arizona to drill its Atlanta
Gold Project in Nevada. The drill program is expected to commence in September 2015 and run for several months with the
objective of expanding the existing resource and testing new targets. Layne Christensen has prior experience drilling the
property for a previous operator.
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